
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 July 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear families,  
 
We are making some small changes to the times of the day for the next academic year 2024/25.  
 
We have listened to parental feedback regarding enrichment, and we will no longer have this on a Monday and 
Tuesday after school as this made the day too long for our youngest students.  
 
As a result, we have made the following changes:  
 
 

Day Start time  End time  
Monday  8.00am  2:40pm  
Tuesday  8.00am 3:30pm  
Wednesday  8.00am 3:30pm  
Thursday  8.00am 3:30pm  
Friday  8.00am 2:40pm  

 
 
Please make sure you make a note of these new times to avoid any confusion. These times will vary if your child has 
a detention or homework club for example.  
 
Should you require any further assistance then please contact info@dixonska.com  
 
Kind regards  
 

 
 
 
Richard Wilson  
Principal  
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